



Speyside Area Forum  
[www.undiscoveredspeyside.org](http://www.undiscoveredspeyside.org)

Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> April, 2018  
Fleming Hall, Aberlour  
7-30 pm

**AGENDA**

1. Welcome and Apologies *Sandy*
2. Code of Conduct *Andrea*
3. Minute of previous Meeting for approval – 21<sup>st</sup> November, 2017 *Sandy*
4. Matters Arising *Sandy*
5. Police Matters *Police Scotland*
6. Public Consultation re SFRS transformation & other matters *Scottish Fire & Rescue*
7. Budget Issues – Toilets *Craigellachie / Aberlour*  
School Crossing Patrols *All*  
Other *All*
8. Treasurers Report *Hugh*
9. Money for Moray – update *Andrea*
10. Moray Transport Forum Update *Andrea*
11. Data Protection Update *Hugh*
12. Update from Councillors *Councillors*
13. Tourism – Updates from 4 Visitor Centres  
General Discussion / Updates *All*
14. Community Issues and Update from Community Groups *All*  
(please also see Diary [www.undiscoveredspeyside.org](http://www.undiscoveredspeyside.org))
15. Membership of Forum *All*
16. Any Other Business
17. Date and Venue of Next meeting